November 3, 1980

Mrs. Anahid Logue
3085 9th Street
Boulder, Colorade 30302

Dear Anahid:

May I express my thanks for your kind gift of fruitecompote
which Mrs. Barsamian delivered to me. How very thoughtful of
you to think of me, especially since you are so involved in a
Tovely, new 1ife. I extend m11 cood wishes for your marrtage
and for the wonderful future ahead.

Bith sincere thanks and best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Executive Director




